Southwest Regional Board Meeting Minutes
September 25, 2024

Attendees via Messenger:

Nelli Racsko, Stephen Romeo, Robert Johantgen, Tyler Pluss, Krista Hribar

Not in attendance:

- Oscar Mora

Meeting Times

Start time: 6:00 pm

Adjourned: 6:40 pm

Old Business:

- August Minutes: Approved.

- Regional Championship Status: A post was made to find a club willing to sponsor the regional
championship event. Discussion on tracking fields: No suitable fields have been found so far. If
fields can be secured, clubs would be willing to host the championship.

- Tracking Fields Status: David Green has not responded to requests for assistance in securing
fields. New locations to consider include Chino Correctional Facility, which has farm fields that could
be used for tracking in January (60-70 acres). Larry Nava would be the contact. Steve Romeo will
attempt to find contact information.

- Discussed the possibility of not holding a SWR Championship for 2025. If no championship is held,
a regional meeting for new officers could be scheduled, and ballots for elections could be sent by

mail. Communication with the USCA office and Vadim is needed for guidance.



- Regional Educational Seminar: A flyer will be posted to promote the seminar.
- Guidelines for Regional Championship and Breed Survey: Guidelines are being reviewed by board

members. Steve reported that he did not receive them and requested they be sent again.

New Business:

- By the end of the year, the board plans to send out a review of accomplishments during the current

term. Along with this review, a reminder about the 2025 elections will be included.

End of 2024-2025 Term Review Planned



